
Good evening Leopard Families,


This is superintendent Michele Shaffer.


We just wrapped up the third nine weeks, and now we are into the final stretch of this 
school year. We are ready for the warmer weather and all the excitement that spring 
brings!


Our student-athletes have been working hard training for their upcoming season, and 
we’re excited for our Leopard Community to be able to see them in action. Our high 
school athletics spring schedules can be found on the Athletics portion of our website: 
leopardathletics.org.


We also can’t wait for the stage lights to brighten and the curtain to go up on both our 
LHS and LMS spring musicals. Buy your tickets now for the high school production of 
Lucky Stiff, which runs March 23-25 at 7:00 p.m. (with the matinee Saturday at 1:30 
p.m.) in our high school cafetorium. Tickets can be purchased at leopardathletics.org/
event-tickets. Our middle school students’ production of Junie B. Jones: The Musical Jr. 
will be April 18 and April 20 in the LMS auditorium. Check our website for ticket 
information.


We are enjoying the partnerships with local businesses for our Louisville Community 
Academy classes. We still have spots available for Geocaching parent-child class, which 
will be on Tuesday, April 11, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at LMS. You can register by going to the 
Community section of our website.


Finally, our spring break is March 27-March 31. We also do not have school on Friday, 
April 7. 


Enjoy the rest of your evening, and Go Leopards!


Michele Shaffer

Michele Shaffer

Superintendent


